
Thursday 4th of August

Reservoir Views Primary School acknowledges the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin nation as the traditional
custodians of the lands where we live, learn, work and play.

Important Dates - Term 3, 2022

Thursday 4th of August Foundation - 100 days of school!!

Friday the 5th of August 3/4 Basketball Tournament at Reservoir High School

Tuesday the 9th of August Pupil Free Day

Friday the 12th of August 5/6 Basketball Tournament at Reservoir High School

Tuesday 23rd of August Book Week - Dress up parade 9am, everyone welcome

Thursday the 1st of September School Concert - Matinee at 1pm, evening at 6pm

Tuesday the 6th of September Whole school Professional Practice Day - no students at school

2023 ENROLMENTS - Please contact the school to book in a school tour with our Principal and Assistant Principal

Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members,

It is hard to believe that we are now in the first week of August, this year is flying by!

Staff and students are busy preparing for our concert and we will be holding our first whole school rehearsal next
week. It has been a very big 100 days for our 2022 Foundation Students and today they celebrated their first 100
Days of School. What a momentous achievement, congratulations to all of the students, families and staff. The
Foundation students also went on their first excursion last week to the Melbourne Zoo, they had an amazing time
and the weather was very kind on the day. A very big thank you to the staff for organising this excursion and to the
adult helpers on the day.



SCHOOL CONCERT THURSDAY THE 1st OF SEPTEMBER!
Tickets are now on sale for our concert. This year we have decided to hold a
matinee performance to allow external family members the opportunity to attend.

Due to the seating capacity of the Preston Town Hall and the number of families
we have at the school, there is a limit on how many tickets can be purchased for
the evening performance.

KINDER TO FOUNDATION IN FORMATION EVENING AND TERM  4 ORIENTATION SESSIONS
We have finalised the dates for our upcoming information evening and six week orientation program in Term 4.

Orientation Session Dates:
Session 1 9:10 – 10:50am Thursday 20th October
Session 2 9:10 – 10:50am Thursday 27th October
Session 3 9:10 – 10:50am Thursday 3rd November
Session 4 9:10 – 10:50am Thursday 10th November
Session 5 9:10 – 10:50am Thursday 17th November
Session 6 9:10 – 10:50am Thursday 24th November

Parent/Guardian/Caregiver information sessions will run at the same time as the student orientation sessions.

Parent/Guardian Information Evening: Thursday the 25th August at 6pm.

We will be running an onsite parent/guardian information evening here at school at 6pm on Thursday the 25th
August for all of our 2023 Foundation families. During this evening session we will discuss our orientation program
in more detail and be able to answer any questions families may have.



SCHOOL HATS
Even though we are still living through a famous Melbourne Winter, in less than a month it is Spring and that is
when our SunSmart policy comes into action and from the 1st of September, hats will need to be worn outside at
all times. School council has recently reviewed our current bucket hat that is sold through the school and we
unanimously decided that it does not protect the wearer as much as other hats do. After comparing this hat with
other styles, a decision was made to switch to a ‘slouch’ hat similar to the image below.

More information will be communicated next week about how this ‘hat’ transition will take place.

UPCOMING DATES / EVENTS THAT REQUIRE YOUR SUPPORT
At our latest community meeting we collated a list of events for the remainder of the year that will require
volunteers.

Upcoming events:

- Wednesday 31st August - Father’s Day / Special Person’s Day Stall
- Thursday 1st September - School Concert
- Preparing for our end our year Christmas hamper raffle event this will start this term
- Saturday 26th November - Election Day BBQ at school
- We will also be exploring a student event in term 4 such as a colour run

LANGUAGES WORKING PARTY
Thank you to everyone who completed the online language survey. 120 people responded, which is amazing! The
languages working party will meet to analyse the results and this will assist with recommending the future language
program to be introduced at Reservoir Views in 2023. Results from this survey will be published in our next
newsletter.

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK



PLANNING FOR 2023
I am currently planning our 2023 class structures. If you know your child will not be attending Reservoir Views in
2023 (and they are not currently in Grade 6) can you please let the office know. This helps with workforce planning,
thank you.

Warm regards,

Steve Stafford
Principal.



Information for
parents
The Victorian government's
Smile Squad free school
dental program is rolling out
across Victoria.

Smile Squad provides
completely free dental
check-ups for all students in
government schools. There is
no cost to you. To make it
easy for you, check-ups are at
Reservoir Views PS during
school time.

When will Smile
Squad visit my
child's school?
August 8th - 16th

If you haven’t brought back your forms, please bring them
up to the office as soon as possible.






















